
Year 8 Spanish Long Term Plan 2018/2019  
 

 
 Week 1 

3 Sept. 
Week 2 
10 Sept. 

Week 3  
17 Sept. 

Week 4 
24 Sept. 

Week 5 
1 Oct. 

Week 6 
8 Oct. 

Week 7  
15 Oct. 

Week 8 
22 Oct. 

Term 1 
 

Personal information 
Physical descriptions 

Personality traits 
Revision of SER/TENER 
Adjectival agreement 
Imperfect tense set 

phrases: era, tenía, me 
gustaba 

Comparisons  

Ideal partner 
Future plans – 
relationships 

Conditional tense set 
phrases: sería, tendría, 

le gustaría 

Asking someone out 
Revision of time 

Excuses 
Querer 
poder 

KP: Describe a photo 
 

Opinions about food 
Expressions with tener 
Past & future tense – 
comer /beber (PRAG) 

 

Buying food 
Eating out 

(opinions / numbers) 

Healthy eating / 
lifestyle 

Set phrases - Hay 
que / se debe 

Key piece: grammar 
Opinions on fashion and 

trends (opinions and 
reasons, more 

adjectives) 
Present / future tense 

regular AR verbs  - 
LLEVAR  

Shopping for  
clothes 

Demonstrative 
adjectives / direct 
object pronouns 

(PRAG) 

 Week 1 
5 Nov. 

Week 2 
12 Nov. 

Week 3 
19 Nov. 

Week 4 
26 Nov. 

Week 5 
3 Dec. 

Week 6 
10 Dec. 

Week 7 
17 Dec. 

Term 2 
 

KP: describe your 
Halloween outfit 

   Opinions about 
school uniform 
(opinions & reasons) 

ideal uniform – 
conditional tense set 

phrases 

Media – cinema & TV 
Opinions and 
preferences 

reported opinions, 
complex opinions and 

complex sentences 

Past /future tense 

KP: translation 
Film reviews 

descriptions –actors 
Physical descriptions, 
personality complex 

opinions 
Ser / Tener  

 

mobile technology -
social media 

conditional tense set 
phrases – me 
gustaría tener 
Time markers 

 
 

Revision & 
 Consolidation 

 

PRAG Progress week 
 

L&R GCSE past 
papers 

CULTURE – Christmas 
traditions 

Past and future tenses 

 
Week 1 
7 Jan. 

Week 2 
14 Jan. 

Week 3 
21 Jan. 

Week 4 
28 Jan. 

Week 5 
4 Feb. 

Week 6 
11 Feb. 

Term 3 
 

 
Well –being  

Illnesses and injuries 
Expressions with 

doler / tener 

KP: role plays 
 

shopping at the 
chemist 

Shopping phrases 
Making excuses  

(No) Poder + reason 

 

 

 
Daily routine 

Reflexive verbs 
(PRAG) 

Helping around the 
house 

Negatives – no, nunca, 
ni..ni 

Time markers 

Past & future tense 
(PRAG) 

KP:60 words 
 

pocket money  
Shopping trends 

Present / past tenses 
Gano, compro, gasto 
Gané, compré, gasté 

 

Future plans and 
dreams jobs 

Future / conditional 
tenses 

 
Week 1 
25 Feb. 

Week 2 
4 Mar. 

Week 3 
11 Mar. 

Week 4 
18 Mar. 

Week 5 
25 Mar. 

Week 6 
1 April 

Term 4 
 

Revision of places in 
town / activities you 

can do in town 
Asking & Understanding 

directions 
SER/ESTAR 

KP; photocard 
 
 
Opinions on transport 

Buying train / bus 
tickets 

Discussing 
environmental 

problems 
How to protect the 

environment  
hay que / se debe  

Revision & 
consolidation 

PRAG Progress week 
GCSE style- foundation 

written paper 
 

CULTURE 
Easter Traditions 

Revision of prepositions 
/ rooms of the house / 

places in town  
Easter cluedo 

 
Week 1 
22 April 

Week 2 
29 April 

Week 3 
6 May 

Week 4 
13 May 

Week 5 
20 May 

Term 5 
 

Celebrations : family 
events 

Revision of past & 
future tenses 

 
Celebrations in Spain 

Customs and traditions 

Discussing a past 
holiday 

Preterite / imperfect – 
fui, iba…etc…PRAG 

KP: account of a past 
holiday 

 
Holiday future plans 

Immediate future 
(PRAG) 

Lost property 
Revision of dates / 

places in town 
Perfect tense phrases – 

he perdido / he 
olvidado… 

 
Week 1 
3 June 

Week 2 
10 June 

Week 3 
17 June 

Week 4 
24 June 

Week 5 
1 July 

Week 6 
8 July 

Week 7 
15 July 

 
Term 6 

 
 
 

descriptions of holiday 
resorts - facilities 

problems at the hotel 
Imperfect tense 

 
KP:translation 

revision of opinions on 
school subjects 

Primary school  - 
facilities 

imperfect tense 

 
Opinions about 

teachers  
( Complex opinions , 
extended sentences) 

School rules 
Modal verbs – se puede, 

se debe… 
Ser / tener 

Revision & 
consolidation 

PRAG Progress week 
L& R & translation 

Weekend activities 
 

3 time frames  
( key verbs) PRAG 

CULTURE  
Geography 

paises hispano 
hablantes 

latin American fiestas 
Day of the dead 



 


